
Received the non-renewal list from Judy. I will begin making contact with those individuals 

about renewing their MPLA membership. It's a surprisingly large list. 

 

The NLA board has agreed to help support the four Nebraska librarians attending MPLA's 

leadership institute. Each participant will be receive a stipend to pay for registration or travel. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jake Rundle 

 

 


